
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
ROCKLIN ON THE PROPOSED ANNUAL INFLATION ADJUSTMENT TO THE 

PUBLIC FACILITIES DEVELOPMENT IMPACT FEES 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Rocklin will hold a 
public hearing regarding the proposed annual inflation adjustment to the public 
facilities development impact fees on Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. The 
public hearing will be held in the Rocklin City Hall Council Chambers, 3970 Rocklin 
Road, Rocklin, CA. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to present the proposed public facilities 
development impact fees adjusted for inflation to the City Council and the public 
for input prior to City Council action on the resolution approving the amended fees. 
Pursuant to Rocklin Municipal Code Section 3.16.530, the public facilities impact 
fee shall be adjusted for inflation annually by City Council resolution. 
 
Anyone wishing to address the City Council may do so by appearing at the public 
hearing or by submitting written comments addressed to the City Clerk, 3970 
Rocklin Road, Rocklin, CA 95677, or by email at CityClerk@rocklin.ca.us prior to 
the hour of 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 25, 2024. 
 
A copy of the fee adjustments is available for public review beginning Friday, June 
14, 2024 at the Office of the City Clerk, located at City Hall, 3970 Rocklin Road 
(2nd floor), Rocklin, California, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday, exclusive of holidays. 
 
The location of the public meeting is fully accessible to mobility impaired 
individuals. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of 
Rocklin encourages those with disabilities to participate fully in the public hearing 
process. If you have special needs, including, but not limited to, non-English 
speaking assistance, in order to allow you to attend or participate in this public 
hearing process, please contact our office at (916) 625-5560 well in advance of 
the public hearing or program you wish to attend so that we may make every 
reasonable effort to accommodate you. 
 
At the time and place noted above, all persons interested in the above matters may 
appear and be heard. 
 

Avinta Singh, City Clerk, City of Rocklin 
 
 

To be published in the Placer Herald June 14, 2024 and June 21, 2024. 
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